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The Science Department, under the direction of Ms. Pierce, is continu-
ing to fit the needs of the student body. One recent change was the
removal of the four - five day option. Also, the classes of astronomy
and geology have been changed to meet on alternating years. This
move allows students to take the two courses. At the same time, it
saves money by increasing the small class. Most recent additions to the
Science Department are "Science in the Market Place", a semester
course that deals with the testing of consumer products and a "Break-
fast Seminar" based on the T.V. series "Connections". This scope of
programs presents students with a multitude of choices.


